
Meeting Highlights 
10/09/2018 

Attendance: 32 at Rocky Knoll 
Membership: The 2nd round of Renewal notices were sent out October 8th. Please let’s get ALL 
renewals in by Veterans Day and you won’t hear anymore from the Adjutant. 
Sick Call: Bill Heberlein, Jim Faller had a serious fall and is currently in the trauma center in 
Cleveland Ohio. Jim was delivering a vehicle for a local dealership and fell in a rest area and 
suffered a severe head injury. Unfortunately, Jim is still in a coma as of this writing 
Shooting Sports: DuWayne Wieck reported he has two students 
Badger Boys & Oratorical Contest: The Adjutant reported he has a new contact at the high 
school Erik West and will meet with him about these two programs. 
POW/MIA: Gene Blindauer reported 30 recoveries to be properly buried: Navy 15 Pearl Harbor; 
US Army 4 N. Korea, 2 S. Korea, 3 Tarawa, 3 Germany; USAF 2 Germany; USMC 1 Tarawa 
S.A.L.: Meeting on October 25, 2018 5:00 PM Book Worm Gardens Sheboygan 
G.I. Breakfast: Sunday October 21st funds will be for Snow Ride for Veterans in Eagle River, 
membership voted to donate up to $500.00 
Post Christmas party: Mark your calendar Saturday December 8th at the Post. Look for 
reservation mailing in November newsletter there will be NO phone call reservations 
2nd Dist. Conference: Will be at the Saukville Post Saturday October 27th Katrina Glocke will 
attend could use two more call the Adjutant A.S.A.P.  892 – 2651 
Social Night: Tuesday October 23rd call Rick A.S.A.P. and No Later than October19th! for 
reservations  893 – 0686 Badger Boy Night Please show your support for this program 
County American Legion Banquet: Saturday November 3rd at Amore’s here in Plymouth call 
DuWayne Wieck for tickets 627 – 1879 No Later than October 28th 

Veterans Day programs: Will be on Monday November 12th at the following: Riverview School 
10:00 AM, Park View School 11:00 AM and Rocky Knoll 2:00 PM 
Thank You’ s: From Camo Quilt for $750.00 donation and $200.00 from Vets Journey Home 
Received Donation: $590.00 Joe Benauer memorial, Adjutant sent 18 thank you’s to donors 
Post Donation: Membership voted to donate $200.00 to Rocky Knoll for their Christmas Cheer 
Program 
House Committee: Gene Blindauer thanked Neil Dearborn, Rick & Jeff Zinkgraf, DuWayne 
Wieck, and Wayne LeClair for help in removing the old air conditioners 
 

NEXT MEETING NOVEMBER 13th, 2018 7:00 PM AT THE POST 
                                                                      Auxiliary Notes 
CHILI SUPPER is Oct. 16th, 4-7pm, proceeds will go to Josh Dogs and Wreaths Across America. 
Cookies and bars needed and can be dropped off from 8:30 – noon on 18th and after 3pm. 
Trunk or Treat will be Sunday Oct. 28th from 1-3pm in Legion parking lot. Decorate your trunk 
and dress up to distribute candy to kids. Games, fire truck, Josh Dog and other fun things will be 
present. 
Christmas Party will be at The Depot on Monday Dec. 3rd  . Pat and Judy are opening just for us 
so we need at least 25 people. Please mark your calendar now so your free to join us. Special 
menu will be available for us. We will be collecting items to be sent to our National Guard unit 
that was just deployed, hoping Karen Degner can help us with items they want and can use.  
Hope to have a list at Nov. meeting. 
There is a County Banquet Nov. 3rd at Amore Banquet Hall, all Auxiliary members are welcome 
to come. Cost is $20 per person, DuWayne Wieck has tickets, 627-1879.  Starts at noon and 
deadline is Oct. 28th. 
Next meeting is Nov. 5th at 6:30.  
 
 


